Tuly 7, 2016

Jami Williams

RRM Design Group

3765 S. Higuera St., Suite 102
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

Subject: Notice to Extend Agreement for Design Review Services
Ms. Williams,

The letter serves as the notice to extend the term of the Agreement for Design Review Services
with your firm dated September 1, 2015. The City has been very pleased with the quality of the
services provided RRM Design Group and would like to continue to utilize the services of your
firm for one additional year.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 310-952-1700 x1365 or
ITojasiacarson.caus.

Sincerely,

Senior Planner
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